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Detour scheduled Sunday night I-295 eastbound  

between I-95 and US 17 

Jacksonville – Eastbound I-295 between I-95 and U.S. 17 (Main Street) will be detoured Sunday 

night, June 24 from 10 p.m. until 5 a.m. The detour is necessary for crews to remove an overhead 

sign structure. The work is part of the I-95/295 North interchange reconfiguration.  

 

Drivers traveling on eastbound I-295 will be detoured to I-95 south, exit at Busch Drive, travel 

north on U.S. 17 and continue east on I-295.  

 

Drivers traveling south on I-95 seeking to travel east on I-295 will be detoured at Airport Center 

Drive and travel south on U.S. 17 to proceed to eastbound I-295. 

 

I-95 north drivers seeking to travel east on I-295 will be detoured to Busch Drive, travel north on 

U.S. 17 and continue east on I-295. 

 

Archer Western Contractors was awarded the $176.8 million project, which includes the creation 

of a collector distributor system to improve traffic flow and increase roadway capacity. The  

I-95/295 North interchange reconfiguration project is expected to be completed in fall 2020.  
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